

Newsletter

Friday 29 June Newsletter 36

Crompton St Westminster London W2 1ND T 020 7641 4122 office@arkpaddingtongreen.org

Summer Fair 2017!

There are only six days until the summer fair 2018! If you are able to offer some of your time on the afternoon of Thursday 5th July to support Chris Hawthorne, our parent governor, to prepare for this special event, then please let the office know. Like last year, our Year 6 children will be running stalls, along with our usual, traditional range of fun stalls. Please come along and join the APG community for this fabulous event, starting at 3.30pm and ending at 5:00pm. To ensure the safety of all our pupils, please make sure they are collected from their classroom at the end of the school day and accompanied by an adult at all times.



Ark Paddington Green Primary Academy

Monday 25th June, 2018

Dear Paddington

We all at Ank Raddungton Green would love to write you at our Summer Fair on the 5th of July 3:30 pm onwards. At our school we all value Aunt Lucy's wise words so you would find all of us to be kind and polite. There are some utrenely fur advities like face painting, sponge the teacher and you can jump like a kangaroo or bear on the bourcy castle! There are some delicious swels and savouries to gorge upon (there might be some marmalade too!). We all at APGs love and respect you and your values. You wouldn't fel different because as you say 'In London no body's slike, that's why waybody fits in' Looking forward to see you join us, it would be a huge addition to the fund our Summer Fair.

Yours,

Anarya Virmane, 45 Imperial.

Winner of the Letter Writing competition!

Mr Hawthorne and Mrs Deeks would like to say a huge thank you to the many children who submitted entries to the letter writing competition. Your letters were beautifully presented, with carefully chosen word choices and excellent punctuation. We especially loved your tasteful persuasive strategies perfectly suited to coaxing our favourite bear to find a space in his busy schedule to come and visit us! Look out on the main hall window where the winning letter and the runners up will all be displayed. Hearty congratulations to Ananya V in Year 5 Imperial who wrote the winning letter. We were charmed by her description of activities Paddington could do and her references to quotes of Paddington and Aunt Lucy that we love. She was awarded a book token in our assembly today. Well done Ananya!

Home learning Workshops

To maintain the tradition of informing you early when the next cycle of home learning workshops is, please put pertinent dates in your diary for September 2018.

Half term 1 Home Learning Workshops					
Day	Time	Year			
Mon 17 September	2.00-2.45	Nursery			
Wed 19 September	2.30 - 3.30	Year 6			
Thur 20 September	2.30 - 3.30	Year 2			
Fri 21 September	2.30 - 3.30	Year 5			
Mon 24 September	2.00-2.45	Reception			
Tue 25 September	2.30 - 3.30	Year 4			
Wed 26 September	2.30 - 3.30	Year 1			
Thur 27 September	2.30 - 3.30	Year 3			

School closed

A reminder that the school is closed on Friday 6 July for an Ark Network INSET.

Important Dates				
Thursday 5 July	Summer fair 3:30 – 5:00			
Friday 6 July	School closed for staff training			
Wednesday 11 July	Awards evening			
Thursday 12 July	Sports day			
Friday 13 July	Sounds of Summer show			
Monday 16 July	Year 6 production			
Friday 20 July	Last day of school - End of Year pupil reports go home			
Monday 10 September	First day of school after 51 days of holiday. <i>Don't miss the first day back!</i>			